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Dear Sir or Madam 
  
Network Rail Infrastructure Limited 
IP Reference: 20033241 
  
Written Submission 
  

1. The Panel have stated that it may be helpful for Network Rail to attend the Issue Specific 
Hearings on 16 – 18 May. However, in the interests of efficiency, Network Rail is providing 
this written statement rather than attending the hearing.  
  

2. The parties continue to negotiate the terms of an agreement and protective provisions to 
resolve Network Rail's concerns as set out in its Written Representations (Examination 
Library Reference REP2-039). These negotiations have been positive and the parties are 
close to reaching a final form of agreement and anticipate completion of this agreement 
before the end of the Examination.  
  

3. Network Rail respectfully requests that if the Panel has any specific queries for Network Rail 
which it intended to raise at the hearing, that these are instead included in the Panel's Second 
Written Questions to be issued by 5 June 2023, and Network Rail will respond accordingly. 

  
Kind regards 
  
Charlotte 
  
Charlotte Jones 
Associate 
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